

Dear Transition Year Parent/guardian

I have arranged for Gill's Driving school to visit the college during in Early May 2015. We are offering a driving lesson to any Transition Year students who wish to take them. Students who opt to take the lesson will be in the car for 3 forty minute sessions. Two of these will be spent as a passenger and one as driver. The cost of this will be €25 per student. These lessons are intended to complement theory classes given by Mr Askin.

If you wish your son to take part in the above lessons please complete the table below and return with payment to myself not later 23rd April 2015. Thanks a million for your continued cooperation and support.

Yours truly	
Ian Kelleher, Programmes Coordinator.	

Students Name	
Class	4A
I wish my son to take part in the above mentioned Driving Lessons.	Signed